
From: Richard Kane <netrol ley@comcast.net> 
Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2020 10:24 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 

Subject: EVERSOURCE RATE INCREASE REQUEST-Consumer comment 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

Proposed Eversource rate increase will be significant hardship for Seniors while lining the pockets of 
Eversource investors. Eversource is also punishing NH for their successful lobbying gambit to traverse 
and foul Great Bay . 

R. Kane Dover NH 


